Government of Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department.
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No.PBW-A-A(1)-2/2014  Dated: Shimla -2, the S Y4 = 2018

NOTIFICATION

The Governor, Himachal Pradesh is pleased to withdraw this
department’s notification of even number dated 03-10-2017 vide which a new HPPWD
Division at Ner Chowk, District Mandi, Himachal Pradesh by shifting three Sub-Division
(i.e. Chakkar (Ner Chowk), Rewalsar and Medical College, Ner Chowk from Mandi

Division No. II, was opened, with immediate effect.

The Governor, Himachal Pradesh s further pleased to order that
the three Sub-Divisions (i.e. Chakkar (Ner Chowk), Rewalsar and Medical College, Ner
Chowk shall remain under the HPPWD Mandj Division No. 1.

By Order

Anil Kumar Khachi
Addl. Chief Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. PBW-A-A(1)0-2/2015 Dated Shimla C- L —,2018
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-
1. The Accountant General, Himachal Pradesh, Shimla — 171003,
2. The Sr. Dy. Accountant General (A&E), Himachal Pradesh, Shimla —
171003.
The Under Secretary (GAD) w.r.t. Cabinet item No. 7 dated 26-02-2018.
The Engineer-in-Chief, HPPWD, Shimla -2,
The Controller, Printing & Stationery, HP Govt. Press, Shimla —5 with the
request to publish the above notification in Rajpatra (Extraordinary).
All the Chief Engineers, HPPWD/ Chief Engineers NH. .~
All the Superintending Engineers HPPWD/NH.
The Nodal Officer, IT O/o Engineer-in-Chief, HPPWD Shimla-171002.
9. The Section Officer, PWD-B & C Section, H.P. Secretariat, Shimla-2.
10. All the D.As in PWD-A Section, H.P. Secretariat, Shimla-2.
1. Guard File.
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(D. C.i Negi)
Special Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No.0177-2627810




